Your Weekly



NEW EVENTS AT BISHOPS NYMPTON

We are pleased to announce new events at school including Family Lunches, Celebration Assemblies and Pop-Up Café days. Please see the letter sent by email along with the Newsletter for further details.

PARKING

If you use the village car park to drop off or pick up, please be considerate to other cars to ensure other car park users are not blocked into their spaces. Thank you.

PTA BBQ

The PTA will be holding a BBQ social event on Tuesday 24th September from 3.30pm-5.00pm. Letters have been sent home this week. Please contact the office if you need further information.

FOOTBALL CLUB

Please would you ensure that your child has football boots or trainers as well as shin pads for the Football Club held on Tuesday lunchtimes Thanks

DATE CHANGE FOR SCHOOL PHOTOS

Please be advised that the date for family photos and individual photos will be on Friday 27th September. Family photos will be held from 8.15 - 9.00 in the school hall.

SCHOOL DINNERS

A reminder that school lunches are FREE for all children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. The meals are freshly prepared each day and fully nutritionally balanced. We do hope families will make full use of this wonderful opportunity to introduce your child to enjoying a healthy cooked meal in a social setting. The current menu is shown overleaf.

Children not in these years (including Nursery) do have to pay for their lunches. At £2.30 this still represents very good value for money with 3 or 4 options each day. Selections can be made on the day, so it is a great opportunity to try out some meals. For families who still prefer to send in their own packed lunch, please can we request a healthy lunchbox with no sweets, chocolate or fizzy drinks?

EXTENDED DAY

Please be advised that we have availability for the Extended Day. The children can come to school from 8.00/8.30 am and stay after school until 4.30/5.00pm. We hope that sessions can be run on all days, but this is dependent on numbers due to staffing requirements. Please contact the office for further details of charges etc. or to book sessions.

FLU VACCINATIONS

This year the flu vaccination is being offered to all children from Year R-6. An email has been sent to all families with a link for them to sign their child up to the program if they wish to. The deadline for this has been extended to 29th September. If anyone has not seen the

Autumn 2019 WEEK 3



WB: Monday 16th September 2019

Term Achievers **Emerald**

Class 1: Brianna

Class 2: Phoebe

Class 3: Eve

Class 4: Harriet

House Points

House points to be announced next week



Ruby

Amber

Sapphire

Emerald



FUTURE DATES & EVENTS

These are subject to change and additions, so please keep checking

September		Tues12 th	Parent Consultations
Tues 24th	PTA BBQ at 3.30pm	Fri 15 th	Flu vaccinations
Wed 25 th	Full Governor's meeting, BN, 6.15pm	November cont'd	
Thurs 26 th	Pop-Up Café and Celebration Assembly	Fri 29 th	Dress rehearsal
Fri 27 th	Individual and family photos	December	
		Mon 2 nd	Christmas play performance 1
October		Tue 3 rd	Christmas play performance 2
Tues 1st	Family Lunch	Wed 4 th	Christmas play performance 3
Thurs 10 th	Harvest Festival at 2.00pm	Thu 11 th	Christmas dinner
	Half Term	Wed 18 th	Carol Service
	Monday 21 st - Friday 25 ^h October	Wed 18 th	Last day of Term
Navambar			

November

Thur 7th Open Afternoon and Photography Exhibition **Christmas Holiday**

South Molton Town Band



Further details are available from Mr Ray Kingdon on 01769 573113 or just ask a member of the Senior Band when you next see them. We look forward to seeing you.

- Ever heard the Town Band and thought you would like to give it a try? Now is your chance.
 South Molton Band is now recruiting with no upper age limit!
- Come and learn how to play a brass instrument or percussion in a friendly and welcoming environment.
- Learn the benefits of teamwork without running around a football pitch on a cold and wet Saturday morning.
- Impress your friends with a rendition on Jingle Bells at the office Xmas party (other tunes are available).
- Training Band is on a Friday between 6 and 7 pm.

Further details are available from Mr Ray Kingdon on 01769 573113 or just ask a member of the Senior Band when you next see them. We look forward to seeing you.



